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If you need the newsletter, or any other school letter, to be in a different format, please speak with   
Mrs Funnell in the school office.  

If you need help or support with access to any information, please also contact Mrs Funnell.  

Good Afternoon St Mary’s Families, 

Welcome to the end of another fabulous week! It's been so lovely to see all of the brilliant work produced by 
our, equally as brilliant, pupils this week - who once again have amazed us with their resilience and super-star 
attitudes! What a busy few days it's been, from Cherry Class celebrating National Rubber Duck Day to Lilac Class 
taking part in Fancy Dress Friday with Joe Wicks, whilst Willow Class have been working as hard as ever        
practising multiplication methods and Maple have been trying their hands at firefighting! Phew - we'll definitely 
all sleep well this weekend. Whatever you're doing, we hope you have an enjoyable weekend spending time 
with your loved ones and will be ready and raring to go for another jam-packed week on Monday! 

Miss Abbie Banks  

Assistant Headteacher  

Covid-19 

 Wash your hands regularly when you enter or leave anywhere.  

 Cover your face, including at the school gate. 

 Leave space between yourself and others even with your mask on. 

 Isolate if you have symptoms, book a test and isolate until your test results are back. 

Top Tips 

 Updated: Our Remote Learning Policy has been updated. Please read - particularly 
noting the appendices and sections 5 and 6.  

 Church Services: These are now all online.  

 Technology: If you are struggling with technology at home, please let us know  

 Safeguarding: If you have any safeguarding concerns for our children, please    
contact Miss Hare at dsl_smv@pioneerfederation.co.uk or, if out of school hours, 
the NSPCC on 0808 8005000. 

 Photos: We need your fabulous photos from home for the newsletter! 

https://hartfieldschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/Remote-Learning-Policy.pdf
http://www.hartfieldchurch.org/
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Reading  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 Go to:  

   https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/ 

 
 

Learning from Home 

If you have access to an X-box or PS4, we 
have established alternate ways to access 

google classroom. 

Please remember if you have any difficulties 
with your work to contact your lovely      

teachers: 

smv-maple@pioneerfederation.co.uk  

smv-cherry@pioneerfederation.co.uk  

smv-willow@pioneerfederation.co.uk  

smv-lilac@pioneerfederation.co.uk  

mailto:office@chiddingly.e-sussex.sch.uk
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/
mailto:smv-willow@pioneerfederation.co.uk
mailto:smv-willow@pioneerfederation.co.uk
mailto:smv-willow@pioneerfederation.co.uk
mailto:smv-willow@pioneerfederation.co.uk
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Red Butler Music 

It is possible to take Red Butler Music Lessons on line:  

 

Go to: https://rbmsmusic.com/onetoone/   

Telephone: 01273 805666  

East Sussex Fire and Rescue Service 

An update from the ESFRS Education Team – January 2021  

As the COVID-19 pandemic continues and we enter a third lockdown, we remain     

unable to engage with children and young people in the community in the same way 

as before. We are keen to make sure that children learn our key messages about fire, 

road and water safety so are sending this letter to remind parents/carers and teachers 

about the safety resources that we have put together to help young people learn to keep themselves safe. For 

primary aged children, we have produced age-appropriate activity booklets for key stage 1 and key stage 2 that 

cover the key messages that we would normally teach in our lessons with children in years 2 and 5.  

There is also competition to enter and winners can choose from a £25 book voucher or £25 Lego kit.  

Find out more, activities for children as well as downloadable copies of the activities booklets.  

 

mailto:office@chiddingly.e-sussex.sch.uk
https://www.esfrs.org/your-safety/kids-zone/franky-says-key-stage-1/
https://www.esfrs.org/your-safety/kids-zone/franky-says-key-stage-2/
https://www.esfrs.org/your-safety/kids-zone/my-safety-book/
https://www.esfrs.org/your-safety/kids-zone/
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Photos from Home 

 

Emily has built an amazing Tudor House! 

 

 

 

 

        Lucas working on his maths with aid of his Jenga blocks! 

 

 

Emilia is working out how to write her name in Chinese! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Troy has completed a brilliant fact sheet about Africa 

 

A special shout out to Troy who was randomly selected to take part in a 

vital study by Imperial College London for planning how to keep people 

safe in the fight against the virus. Troy was under no obligation to take part 

but he said he would as he felt it would help other people.  

We are very proud of you Troy! 

mailto:office@chiddingly.e-sussex.sch.uk
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Wellbeing:  

We have been sent information about some online Parent Support Groups and training being provided through  

January which you may find useful: 

mailto:office@chiddingly.e-sussex.sch.uk
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